
REQULARY INFORMATION DISTRIBUTIOMSYSTEM (RIDS) 

ACCESSION NOR:8012160503 DOC.DATE: 80/12/02 NOTARIZED: NO DOCKET # 
FACIL:50-206 San Onofre Nuclear Station, Unit 1, Southern Californ 05000206 

50-361 San Onofre Nuclear Station, Unit 2, Southern Californ 0500. I 
50-362 San Onofre Nuclear Station, Unit 3, Southern Californ 0003 2 

AUTH. NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION 
BASKIN,K.P. Southern California Edison Co.  
RECIP. NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION 
DENTONH.R. Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Director 

SUBJECT: Informs of recently established policy re communications 
between C-E Owners Group & NRC,per group request.Owners 
group submittals will not be applicable to individual 
licensees until referenced by licensee for use on docket.  

DISTRIBUTION CODE: XGO1S COPIES RECEIVED: LTR / ENCL SIZE: _ 

TITLE: Generic Matl w/No Specific Distrib.  

NOTES:1 cy each:SEP Section Leader & J Hanchett (Region V) 05000206 
Send all FSAR & ER amends to L Chandler. 05000361 
1 cy:J Hanchett (Region V) 
Send all FSAR & ER amends to L Chandler. 05000362 
1 cy:J Hanchett (Region V) 

RECIPIENT COPIES RECIPIENT COPIES 
ID CODE/NAME LTTR ENCL ID CODE/NAME LTTR ENCL 

INTERNAL: I&'-E 24 7 LIC GUAL BR 1 
NR C-RDR 02 1 RECIP........03 1 

L 01 1 

EXTERNAL: ACRS 06 16 1- NSIC 05 1 

T N E0 
TOTAL NumieER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR ENCL



Southern California Edison Company 
P. o. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD. CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN TELEPHONE 
AGEROF NUCLEA ENGINEERING, December 2, 1980 (213) 572-1401 

SAFETY. AND LICENSING e e b r , 1 8 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Subject: Communications Between the Combustion 
Engineering Owners Group and the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

The Combustion Engineering Owners Group has requested 
that I advise you of its recently established policy regarding 
the subject communications. This policy will assist in reducing 
the uncertainty in determining the communicants on issues and 
thereby improve the effectiveness of all parties concerned.  

Submittals made by the C-E Owners Group to the NRC 
will not be applicable to any individual licensee until the 
submittal is referenced by that licensee for use on his docket.  
Should the NRC have questions within the scope of any C-E 
Owners Group submittal, they should be addressed to the Owners 
Group Chairman with copies to the appropriate Owners Group 
Subcommittee Chairman, C-E and each Owners Group member. The 
individuals to whom copies should be addressed will be identified 
with each future Owners Group submittal.  

Questions from the NRC on issues beyond the scope of 
previous submittals made by the C-E Owners Group should be 
addressed only to the individual licensees. The licensees will 
then considFeEthe extent of the C-E Owners Group involvement, 
if any, in an appropriate response.  

The C-E Owners Group feels that this communication 
policy serves the best interests of the Owners Group, individual 
licensees, and the NRC.



Mr. Harold R. Denton --2- December 2, 1980 

If you or your Staff have any questions concerning 
this topic, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

K. P. Baskin 
Chairman 
C-E Owners Group 

cc: D. G. Eisenhut 
R. H. Vollmer 
D. F. Ross 
S. S. Hanauer 
F. Schroeder


